
A report for Weber for the annual meeting.  
   
   
   
   
During 2020, Weber Memorial experience limited use with only a few events.  
   
No projects or improvements of the grounds were needed.  Hempfield Township 
performed drainage and curbing work along Milliron Church Road.  A project to improve 
the access and parking at the residence of the caretaker Tony Roland, which also 
includes filling the low area near the chapel entrance to make a level spot for limited 
parking, has been proposed and is awaiting approval.  
   
The facility is always available for groups either church related or for individuals.  It is a 
calm place in the country to relax and escape the wilderness that we all navigate each 
day.  Contact the Conference office to schedule your event.  
   
Thank you to all individuals and churches who pledge, donate and support Weber 
Memorial.  
   
Kris Long  
 


